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Dear Family, 
 
Happy Holidays! December is full of celebrations and valued time spent with 
family and friends. As we gather to reflect on the year and look ahead to what’s 
to come, I wish you a warm and safe season of joy. 
 
I’m proud of the work we’ve done together here at the Statehouse this year. Ohio 
House District 2 currently stands as the leading democratic seat in the  house 
with 12 introduced bills,, 4 of them passed out of the house. With bipartisan 
support .House Democrats put people first by fighting back against anti-
democratic legislation, anti-reproductive healthcare, anti-gun safety laws, all 
while fighting for lower costs, increased wages, and safer communities. We will 
continue to work together to ensure all Ohioans—no matter your race, gender or 
economic status—have the freedom to be who they are, the dignity of a safe 
community and secure job, and the opportunity to thrive. 
 
Looking ahead to the new year, I’m optimistic for the future of our state. I am 
looking forward to working for you and your family every day in the halls of the 
Statehouse and our community.  
 
With that, I hope you have a healthy, happy holiday season. Before gathering 
with loved ones, make sure you are up-to-date on your flu and COVID-19 
vaccines. Visit https://www.vaccines.gov/find-vaccines/ to find a vaccine 
provider near you. 
 
I am proud to be your state representative. Please do not hesitate to contact my 
office with any questions, comments or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Representative Latyna M. Humphrey 
State Representative 
Ohio House District 02 

@Latyna M. Humphrey 

@OHHouseDems 
(614) 466-8010 

On the 68th Anniversary of the AFL 
and CIO merger, I celebrate the 
powerful history of the AFL-CIO and 
their enormous contributions to the 
labor movement. I am proud to put 
workers and working families first and 
will always support strong unions such 
as the AFL-CIO.  

Beyond her pivotal role in the Montgom-
ery bus boycott, Rosa Parks was a fear-
less champion for civil rights, equality 
and justice for all. Today, Ohio recogniz-
es Rosa Parks Day in honor of the leg-
endary civil rights leader. 



State Representative Humphrey’s HB29 Passed unanimously out 
of the House 

In a significant victory for Ohio families, State Representatives Latyna M. Humphrey and Brewer 
achieved unanimous success in pushing House Bill 29 through the Ohio House of Representatives. The 
legislation, fervently championed by Representative 
Humphrey, tackles the critical issue of parental license sus-
pension due to child support defaults. In her impassioned 
floor speech, Representative Humphrey highlighted the 
challenges faced by working parents, especially those in 
low-wage jobs situated far from urban centers, emphasiz-
ing the pivotal role transportation plays in meeting child 
support obligations. 
 
House Bill 29 not only addresses these challenges but also 
underscores the importance of empowering parents to ad-
vocate for themselves. Representative Humphrey, along-
side co-sponsor Representative Brewer, successfully gar-
nered bipartisan support, showcasing a united front in rec-
ognizing the delicate balance needed between child welfare 
interests and the practicalities of employment. This legisla-
tive triumph reflects Representative Humphrey's dedica-
tion to fostering a community that supports its members in 
fulfilling their responsibilities, reinforcing the notion that 
transportation should be a facilitator, not a hindrance, in 

CIIC Votes Representative Humphrey as Vice-Chair  

This Month State Representative Humphrey was 
voted as the Vice Chair of the Correctional 
Institutional Inspection Committee (CIIC), 
underscoring her commitment to effective 
correctional oversight through the democratic 
process. 
In her new role, State Representative Humphrey 
brings her expertise and unwavering commitment to 
ensuring the highest standards in correctional 
facilities. The CIIC plays a pivotal role in upholding 
accountability and transparency within the 
correctional system, and State Representative 
Humphrey's election as Vice Chair reflects the 
trust and confidence placed in her leadership by 
her peers. 
"I am deeply honored by the vote to appoint me as 
Vice Chair for the Correctional Institutional 
Inspection Committee," said State 
Representative Humphrey. "I am committed 
to working collaboratively with my colleagues to 
address the challenges facing our correctional 
institutions and to promote a system that 

prioritizes safety, rehabilitation, and 
accountability." 
 
The Correctional Institutional Inspection 
Committee is tasked with overseeing the conditions 
and operations of correctional facilities to guarantee 
compliance with established standards. State 
Representative Humphrey's extensive experience 
and dedication to public service make her 
exceptionally well-suited for this important position. 


